
NOTICE OF PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET 
 

OF 
 

SOUTHGATE AT CENTENNIAL METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget was submitted to the Board of 

Directors of the Southgate at Centennial Metropolitan District on October 15, 2024 for the ensuing 

year 2025; that a copy of such proposed budget has been filed in the office of the District located 

at Mulhern MRE, Inc., 58 Inverness Drive East, Suite 100, Englewood, Colorado, where same is 

open for public inspection; and that such proposed budget will be considered at a meeting of the 

Board of Directors of the District to be held to be held at the district offices at 58 Inverness Drive 

East, Suite 100, Englewood, CO 80112 on November 12, 2024 at 8:30 a.m.  

Any elector within the District may, at any time prior to the final adoption of the 2025 

budget, inspect the budgets and file or register any objections thereto. 

This meeting is open to the public. 
 
Dated:  November 8, 2024 

 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF THE SOUTHGATE AT CENTENNIAL 
METROPOLITAN  DISTRICT 
 
 
 
/s/    Laurie M. Tatlock, District Manager 
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